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NOTICE 

Subject: Conduct of AIST Examination  

All concerned candidates and stakeholders are hereby informed that, in view of the current 

situation and government-imposed restrictions and blackouts in certain regions, the All 

India Selection Test (AIST 2025) scheduled for 11th May 2025 has been postponed 

until further notice at the following 03 centres:  

 

S.No. AIST Test Centre 

1 Chandigarh (FDDI Campus) 

2 Jodhpur (FDDI Campus) 

3 Jammu 

  

A revised date for the examination at these centres will be announced shortly, after 

reviewing the restoration of normal travel conditions and ongoing security assessments. 

Further, please note that the All India Selection Test (AIST) 2025 will be continue to 

conducted on 11th May 2025 at the remaining 35 designated Examination Centres as 

per the scheduled date and time mentioned in the issued admit cards. 

Candidates are advised to: 

 Strictly follow all security advisories and guidelines issued by local authorities. 

 Reach the examination centre well in advance to avoid last-minute inconvenience. 

 Carry valid ID proof and admit card without fail. 

 Remain calm and cooperate with security personnel and examination staff at all 

times. 

Candidates are further advised to regularly check the official FDDI website 

(www.fddiindia.com) and their registered email for further updates in view of current 

situation. 

The Institute remains committed to conducting the examination in a safe, fair, and smooth 

manner and appreciates the understanding and cooperation of all concerned. 
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